
Confederations unite in massive protest over 
labour law

 Norway 

The three national trade union confederations called a national political strike on 28 
January in protest at government plans to weaken important elements of the Work 
Environment Act. Along with the strike action, the confederations organised 
demonstrations in hundreds of towns and cities across the country. The unions are 
concerned about four key changes: telaxation of the rules on temporary contracts; 
an increase in the limits on contractual overtime; a change in the treatment of 
working on Sunday so that it becomes almost a normal working day; and removal of 
the right to take collective actions to the courts, leaving unions only the option to 
take individual cases.
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